
 
 

Mijdrecht, the Netherlands, August 2024 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

 

REACH statement 

The European Regulation of 18th December 2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) entered into force on 1st June 2007. 

This Regulation rules the use and placing on the European market of certain chemical substances, on 

their own or contained in preparations or articles, with the aim of identifying their hazardous properties 

and recommending appropriate risk management measures all along the complete supply chain. 
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the Netherlands 

hereby declares to be in compliance with the Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 of the European 

Parliament and of the Council of December 18, 2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, 

Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 

Within the exception of those articles listed on the ECHA-SCIP database (https://echa.europa.eu/scip-

database), there are no Substances of Very High Concern from the Candidate List above the current 

appropriate European thresholds in the products we (all European Walraven companies) supply. 

These products can be identified by the following SCIP numbers: 

- 37bc0590-70f7-4e93-a34e-2988be91e273 (Walraven WHC Anchor) 

- 2dc5e6e1-4ca5-4e3f-a3e7-771bf66b46c7 (Walraven PVC Clamps) 

- 22251101-5781-45e8-a8ba-6ca185a279e4 (Walraven WBA Brass Anchor) 

- 030b009b-a4fc-4a70-a1a5-93e014c77bfa (Walraven Brass Decorative Pipe Clamp) 

We are constantly monitoring the Candidate List of SVHC and will update our registration on the 

ECHA-SCIP database (https://echa.europa.eu/scip-database) in case of inclusion of a substance 

contained in our products, as foreseen in the REACH regulation. 

 

 

  

 

Caspar van Zoelen 

Marketing Director Walraven Europe B.V. 


